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We all know that factory farming is unhealthy for animals, workers and the 

environment.  Let's not create any more of them.  Oregon could be at the forefront of 

a small is best movement for animal husbandry. Better for the short and long term 

health of animals with less disease and need for antibiotics, less pollution in our air 

and water supply. Large farms promise efficiency and jobs, but at a price for the 

animals, the community and the environment. That price is too high.  If we must use 

animals for food, it is our responsibility to do so as humanely as possible. Please 

support SB 85.  Thank you. 


